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WELCOME!  

Welcome to Chesham School’s 
Newsletter. For our inagural 
issue we’ll be giving an 
overview of what has been 
taking place at Chesham this 
last term. Moving forward 
expect to see a newsletter with 
all the best highlights of what 
has been happening coming 
out every half-term.  
We hope you’ll enjoy seeing 
what our learners have been up 
to and staying up-to-date with 
future plans and activities we’ll 
be bringing in the next 
academic year.  
 
 

SMSC 
The summer months have 

brought with them a slew of 
SMSC days that have occurred at 

Chesham, honouring British 
history and cultural values. 

FINISH READING ON PG. 2 

 

 

BUILDING SKILLS 
Learners have been building their 
fitness and mental skills this term. 

 ON PG. 3 

 
 
Dates for next 
term … more 
dates to 
come 
 

• 21st August – Results 
Day. 

• 3rd September – 
Students return to 
school 

• 24th October – End of 
Autumn Term 1. 

 

DAYS OUT 
This term we have had 

Chesham’s first Prom and a fun 
end of term trip Go-Karting. 

FINISH READING ON PG. 4 

A Well done to all of our learners who 

have engaged and completed their 

exams over the Summer Term. GCSE’s and 

Functionnal Skills have been sat by our 

learners and whilst we are waiting for 

results, a huge congratulations for those 

who have sat them. Results day will be on 

the 21st August 2025 – to be emailed over 

on the day. 

Jade. 
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SMSC 
 

MAY - JULY 
Summer Term has had many SMSC events taking place at Chesham. 

Throughout our learners have been gaining knowledge and skills about key 

values to take with them in life.  

VE Day/D Day – A combined session on honouring our past and ensuring our 

learners understand their own history. Within this learners have learned within 

History about the importance of both days and have also baked some fantastic 

British cakes in Food Tech. 

Pride 2025 – Within lessons learners discussed the importance of difference and 

equality in relation to Pride and respecting others no matter their own personal 

identity.  

World Environment Day – World Environment Day has seen our learners get 

out into the community to tidy the area up. A huge well done! 

World Music Day – Learners have taken up guitars and keyboards and tried 

out a new skill on World Music Day. Learners showed their skills and 

performed an Ed Sheeran song for their finale. 

Safe4Summer – The local fire station came out to visit the learners of Chesham 

and spent some time encouraging safe behaviour for the Summer Holidays.   
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BUILDING SKILLS 
PE and Summer Exams 
Throughout Summer term our learners have continued to 

develop their skills both acadmically and physically.  

PE – Gym – Chesham learners have been engaging in a variety 

of skills at the gym and have been developing core strength as 

well as technical skills.  

Boxing and MMA – Throughout the term our boxing and 

MMA enthusiasts have been working on their core forms and 

have further developed their skills in this area. Whether it’s in 

the ring or the mats, they’ve been working hard and building 

up a sweat in support of strenthening their skills. 

Core Strength and Circuit Training – Other students have 

been working hard developing their core strength and 

progressively working up the weight bench this term. Learners 

(and staff) have worked their muscles hard and completed 

circuit training in the name of strength building.  

Summer Exams – Once again a huge well done to our learners 

who have completed their exams. Whether it’s functional skills 

or GCSE (or both) our learners have worked hard to complete 

their papers and are awaiting results day.  
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DAYS OUT 
 

This term Chesham has had it’s first Prom and blasted around the 

track at Go-Karting. 

Prom 2025 – The class of 2025 had their end of year prom, a first for 

Chesham School. Open to all our learners and staff, everyone came 

decked out in their best outfits and celebrated the end of the school 

year with DJ and Photobooth in full swing.  

We wish our Year 11 leavers the absolute best for their next steps 

wherever that takes them.  

Go-Karting – For our end of year trip our learners voted within 

student council to go Go-Karting. Visiting Team Karting in 

Rochdale, our learners got competitive (and our staff too), racing 

around the track in search of the best time and bragging rights. 

Everyone had a blast taking part.  

Our learners have done wonderfully this term and we look 

forward to seeing everyone again in the new school year. 
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